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MONTREAL BIBLE SOCIETY AND Y. M. 0. ASSOCIATION.

MWe have mucli pleasure in learning that the mnembers of the Young Mexî's
Christian Association of Montreal are suc.cessfully directing their ener gies,
and appropriating a portion of tlheir resotîrces, for the erection of suitable
buildings iu Montreal for the use of tlieir Society. They ]xave sécuired one
of the inost eligible sites in the city (corner of adgdeadCraig strects)
for this purpose. " Suitable and inxproved plans have becn gratuitous]y
furnished by a generous city arcliiteet, and the work is to commence very
8001121 The sumn required for the completion of the undertaking is $50,Q00,
of which two.thirds hiave been already procured. They have, witli most
commeudable gerszLosity, resolved, to set apart a portion of their new edifice
for the use cf the Monltreal Bible Society ; and have further decided that, iii

the possible event of their .Association at time any becoming- extinet, the
building shial become the property of the Bible Society,-in vîew of -which
the Montreal Bible Society lias recetitly become incorporated. Montreal
presents us witlî a pattern worthy of imitation, iii the inagnificence of lier
public buildings. The new eâifice of the Young Mei's Chiristianl Association
will doubtless be an. additiolial ornamient to the Eastern4 Metropolis. Is

1herc notli stiggcstivc in ti adt ofoufi>l iî& 3fo t re « ?

MONTHLY MýEETINGS 0F TE BOARD.

The Meeting for thie month of February was held in the Board Room, on
Tuesday evening the l4thi ult., nt 7-30 o'clock ; John McBean, Esq., ])irec-
tor, in the chair. After the reading of the 23rd Psalm, and prayer by the
Secretary, thie minutes of the previous Meeting were read and confirmed. En-
couraging reports were received, from the Rev. Messrs. Manly, Warden and

the Secretary. The report of a sub-comrniittee on -Ward Bible Meetings in

the City, was presentedl by Dr. Geikie and adopied. .7te. Meetiing for the
present month was held on the l4th inst., coinxneneing at the usual hour.
The Secretary read part of the ll9th Psalm, and enga ged iu prayer. Reports
of a inosi gratifying kind were rcceived from the Revds. Messrs. Caul-
field, Manly, Bail, Warden, and thoe Secretary. Mr. Germley presented at
this, as welI as at the previous meeting, a Sehiedule of Reports cf the labors
of the Colporteurs, whiih showed that-these toiling servants of the Society
ame not dleterred by bad roads or cold wveatier from persevering iu their use-
fui -work. One of the Colporteurs, Mtr Finlaysoni, whvlo is engag(,edl under the

direction of the XIngston Auxiliary, lias been quite sici- dnring the pzst
rnonth. 1V was decidedl that the next Annual Meeting should, be heldl on
Wcdncsday t]ie 3rd of May, and that the Secretaries request the use of the
Wesleyan Ohiurcli, lRichmiond Str-eet, for that occasion. 'Ive hav'e muchi

pleasure inu stating that the Trustees; have cordially gra.ntedl the use of this
Clmrch for the Anniv-ersary. It was also resolved -that the Secretaries of
the Society request the ininisters of the d¶ferent Churches iu the City, and in


